
From: Carroll, John <John.Carroll@unh.edu>
Sent: Thursday, July 19, 2018 5:52 PM
To: PUC - Executive.Director; PUC:
Cc: Kreis, Donald
Subject: Comment Letter for PUC Dockets DE 1 6-241 and DE 16-693

I agree with the letter of the Consumer Advocate. I urge the PUC to reject Eversource’s request to keep
Northern Pass and the Access Northeast Pipeline dockets open.

Thank you.

John E. Carroll
54 Canney Road
Durham, NH 03824
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